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NOTICE OF INTENT TO APPLY FOR WATER RATE INCREASE 

January 26th, 2023 

Utah Public Service Commission 
160 E. 300 S. #4 
Salt lake City, UT 84114 
psc@utah.gov 

To Whom i1 May Concern, 

For Wanship Water Co. LLC 
Wanship, Utah 

Wanship Water Co is notifying the public Service Commision that we wish to apply for an 
increase to the culinary water rates in 30 days. 

We respectfully request your assistance in this process. 

Sincerely, 

Grady Kohler 
President 
Wanship Water Co. LLC 
5000 Old Meadow ln 
Park City, UT 84098 
801 -815-4663 




